
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

14th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

World Book Week at Chew Valley culminated in a wonderful day on Friday 7th March where students and staff 
embraced the theme with many dressing up in their favourite characters in order to earn House points.  At lunchtime we 

had our annual catwalk in the Hall where everyone cheered and clapped the participants which was wonderful to see. This 
day has become one of the highlights of our school calendar and it is great to see so many smiling faces around this.  The 
week also had other brilliant events taking place and a big thank you to the Library staff alongside Mr Jones for everything 

they did to make it a success.  
 

I was lucky enough to watch the final night of the school production ‘Much Ado About Nothing’ on Saturday 1st March.  
The cast were fantastic and a big thank you goes again to them and to the staff involved for putting on such a wonderful 

show.  
 

We had our regular visit, which happens four or five times a year, from our School Improvement Partner along with 
staff from LSP on Monday 3rd March to watch learning in lessons.  They got into many classes and were able to report 

back that they had seen some really strong practice which was good to hear. 
 

The Year 12 A Level Geography students spent three days at Skern Lodge in North Devon carrying out their fieldwork 
as part of their course.  A big thank you to Mrs Shuttleworth and Mrs Taylor who accompanied them. 

 
Thank you to all parents and carers who recently attended our Year 8 and Year 12 Parents’ Evenings.  We keep a 

very close eye on attendance figures with these and it is pleasing to report that so many people were able to be involved.  
Thank you also to those parents and carers who have taken up the offer to come and look around the school during the 
working day; we look forward to showing you around. 

 
Students, as part of their preparation for taking part in the annual Ten Tors Event in May, spent last weekend on 

Dartmoor.  The dedication and commitment involved in seeing this through to the end is highly commendable and again a 
big thank you goes to all of the staff who were away with them. 

 
We have now closed the parent and carers survey linked to mobile phones that we put out in conjunction with the 

University of The West of England.  We will be working alongside them going through the results and reporting back in due 
course.  A big thank you to everyone who took part.  

 
A reminder of our current focus on the correct school uniform being worn at all times.  Students have been made aware 

that uniform which is incorrect will be logged every morning by their tutor.  If there are five logs, this will result in a 20-
minute detention.  We understand that the majority of the school continues to uphold our standards to the highest levels, 

which will result in positive points being awarded on ClassCharts. 
 

With this letter I have also attached the latest newsletter from the Climate Action Team which highlights some of the 
important work they are doing. 

 
Another reminder that we break for Easter on Friday 4th April which will be a full day, finishing at 3.20pm.  We 
return to school on Wednesday 23rd April following a staff INSET day on Tuesday 22nd April. 

 
Please do contact us with any questions you might have or visit our website at https://www.chewvalleyschool.co.uk/ for 

further information. 
 

With best wishes, 
 

 
 

Gareth Beynon 
Headteacher 

 
 

https://www.chewvalleyschool.co.uk/


  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


